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16 June 2017
Dear Lynn Robichaud,

Thank you for applying to the Ministry of Energy’s Municipal Energy Plan (MEP)
program on behalf of the City of Burlington. Your application has been reviewed and |
am pleased to inform you that it has been approved for funding.

As we continue to implement Ontario’s 2013 Long-Term Energy Plan, conservation will
be the preferred choice whenever cost-effective. Municipal Energy Plans are part of our
government’s commitment to supporting and engaging municipalities by improving the
province's energy planning processes. Your project will help the City of Burlington
identify opportunities for conservation and green energy and support local economic
development.

We look forward to working with the City of Burlington over the course of the MEP
program.

Sincerely,

S |

Paul Johnsbn
Director, Conservation Programs and Partnerships Branch
Conservation and Renewable Energy Division



